ARCHITECTS REGO + YOUNGQUIST

Planning Architecture Interiors

March 28, 2016

Mr. John Heltunen

Buffalo Public Schools

214 Northeast First Avenue
Buffalo, MN 55313

RE: 2016 Buffalo Middle School Additions and Alterations

Dear John,

Attached are the bid results for the 2016 Buffalo Middle School Additions and Alterations
project. We recommended that District 877 accepts the Base Bid and Alternate #1 and enters
into a contract with Breitbach’s Construction for complete Construction as follows:

Base Bid: $2,346,000
Alternate# 1 Liquidation Damages: $0.00
Total Recommended Award: $2,346,000

We will forward Breitbach’s sub-contractor and supplier list for the project as soon as it is
submitted.

The Apparent low bidders, Ebert Construction, failed to submit their Responsible Contractor
Affidavit, as required by Minnesota Statute, and is considered a non-responsive bid. The board
should reject Ebert’s bid for this reason. Please contact me if you have any questions regarding
the bid results.

Thank You,

Bob Rego
Senior Partner
Cc:  Pau| Youngquist, Tony Rauch, ARY
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